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I am urging you on behalf of my family and fellow residents NOT go ahead with the largest 
energy from waste incinerator to be built in Eastern Creek. 
This is way to close to us residents, our children's school and businesses. 
Please consider building this Incinerator elsewhere, we have lots of land in the west which I am 
sure could be available for this project. Come on please give us a break, build this elsewhere 
Please!!! 


